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April 2022 
 
Re: Irradiation 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding irradiation of the products you purchase from Ardent 
Mills. Ardent Mills products are not irradiated. 
 
Ardent Mills takes food safety and compliance with laws and regulations relating to food 
safety very seriously. The Food Safety Modernization Act requires processors/manufacturers 
of products to conduct hazard analysis and to identify hazards that can be found in the 
processing or manufacturing products and ingredients. Ardent Mills conducts this risk-
based hazard assessment. This assessment reviews the hazard categories to include 
biological, chemical and physical hazards as expanded in the Preventive Controls for 
Human Food requirements.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ardent Mills Regulatory Team  
AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com 
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